
 

 

     

 Date:   November 2, 2023 
 
To:   Development Services  
 
From:    Jeremy Young, Utility System Manager 
 
Subject:  Service Line Abandonments – 209 SE Green St 
 
 

On November 3, 2023, Water Utilities Operations performed the removal of the 
water meters for the following addresses: 
 
201 SE Green St. 
203 SE Green St. 
205A SE Green St. 
205B SE Green St. 
*209 SE Green S. 
 
Water Utilities will allow for the removal of the buildings and the full 
abandonments of water and sewer to be performed during the utility work portion 
of SE Green St. At that time, water and sewer abandonments along with 
restorations will be required and shall meet the current requirements.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Jeremy Young 
Utility System Manager 
 
 


